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Year 7 Intake 2019-20

For the 2019-20 Year 7 cohort, the school had 150 places to offer and received 606 on time applications across all preferences, not including applications for students who have an EHCP. Places were offered as below. 

Please note, these figures are provided for information only and should not be taken as indicative of future cohort makeup. This data should be read in conjunction with the notes below. 

	Students with an EHCP and not included in the general admissions process
	5

	Criteria 1- Looked After Children
	5

	Criteria 2- Students with a specific need to attend King’s
	1

	Criteria 3- Children of individuals who have been granted ‘founder’ status
	1

	Criteria 4- Children who, on the date of admission, had a sibling on roll at the school 
	46

	Criteria 5- ‘Faith’ places

80% (51 students) from the Hove admission point
20% (11 students) from the West Blatchington admission point*

	62

	Criteria 6- ‘Open’ places

80% (51 students) from the Hove admission point
20% (15 students) from the West Blatchington admission point*


The furthest category 6 admission from the West Blatchington admissions point was 396m and from the Hove node 565m.
	66


	Total offered 
	186



Notes: 
· These figures are representative of initial offers only, and do not include private school withdrawals and/or late admissions. 
· Having notified the Local Authority and other local secondary schools, King’s took the decision to over-offer places given that a number of students in previous years have withdrawn to attend private schools. As such, more students were offered places than the PAN dictates. 
· We received fewer applicants with an on time and valid Supplementary Information Form than there were ‘faith’ places available. As such all applicants were able to be offered a place under the faith criterion and there was a surplus of 2 West Blatchington faith places available. To ensure that the wider demographic split of the cohort was maintained, these places were offered to West Blatchington non-faith applicants. 


· From September 2019, King’s and other local schools will have increased PANs, meaning that more school places will be available and as such more students may be offered their first preference school. The figures presented here are irrespective of preference.
· From September 2019, King’s will have moved to its new permanent site in Hangleton and the ‘Portslade’ admission node mentioned above will no longer apply for admissions from September 2019 onwards.

